
Southern Area Fire and Emergency Rescue (SAFER) 

Southern Area Fire and Emergency Rescue (SAFER) came into existence in 

December of 2020.  Rescue Fire Department Station 35 located at 50 S School 

Place, Dallastown and Yoe Fire Department Station 36 located at 36 E George 

St, Yoe merged to form SAFER Station 13. One of the main goals for the merger 

was so we could serve the community better.  Apparatus is still housed at both 

locations and responds to first due calls in Dallastown Borough, Yoe Borough, 

Windsor Township, and York Township.  Station 1 is the Dallastown location 

and Station 2 is the Yoe location.  Station 2 has paid FAOs Monday through 

Friday from 7:00 am until 5:00 pm to better serve our community. 

 

We need volunteers!  It takes a lot of people in many different roles to run an efficient fire house.  We 

need firefighters, fire police, administrative, fundraising, and kitchen staff.  It is a great way to get to 

know others in the community and be a community servant.  We accept members from age 14.  Juniors 

are 14 to 18 years of age.  All necessary training is provided by the department. Training can lead to 

varied career paths. For more information on volunteering, call 717-246-1629 or visit our website 

saferyork.com.   

To keep a fire company running, fund-raising efforts are necessary. Listed below are our upcoming 

events. 

 

Bingo 

Every Friday evening cash bingo is held at SAFER Station 1 in Dallastown.  Doors open at 5:00 pm with 

games beginning at 7:00 pm.  Strip tickets and special games are offered weekly.  There is food available 

including a featured meal most weeks.  Any questions, contact the station 717-246-1629 or our website at 

saferyork.com. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Soup and Sub Sales – November 11, 2023.  For further information call 717-953-1680. 

Cheap Sneakers Halloween Dance – October 28, 2023.  Watch for more information on our 

website and Facebook.   

50/50 - We are bringing our 50/50 back.  First drawing will be November 5 and the meal will be January 

13, 2024.  Tickets are $25.00.  For further information call 717-953-1680. 

Glow Bingo - November 18, 2023.  For further information call 717-953-1680. 

 

Our annual Fire Prevention Open House will be held on Saturday, November 4 in conjunction 

with Christmas in Dallastown.  There will be a bounce house and fire truck rides for the kids.  


